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Dear Sir, Madam, 

Please be clear that a re-examination of the Development Consent Order for the A3303 is
absolutely necessary considering : 

-the time lapse between the last application, 

-updated current cost estimates

-UNESCO’s opinions

-World Heritage Committee decision 

-Secretary of State acknowledgment of “significantly adverse” 

-Alternative options 

-Up to date Carbon assessment 

-Environmental Act 2021

-Climate Change

There are 9 key points there, each one alone holding significant value and weight arguably
to cancel the scheme entirely but as a very very minimum to re-examine consent by an
independent panel. Failure to re-examine the order by independent panel before the
Secretary of State acts to redetermine the application would be a gross act of misconduct. 

Yours sincerely. 

Rachel Grant 

 

 

 

 




